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Purpose 
Attached for your review and signature is a Medicaid State Plan Amendment (Health Homes) 
summarized below, and submitted on August 7, 2024, with a due date of August 14, 2024.  
 
Clearance 
This amendment has been reviewed for both accuracy and completeness by:   
 
Ashley Blango, Betty J. Staton, Kathryn Horneffer, Lotta Crabtree, Adam Levinson, Melanie Bush 
 
Background and Summary of Request 
It is recommended that you sign this State Plan Amendment submission per Centers for Medicare and 
Medicaid Services (CMS) protocol as head of the Single State Agency administering the Medicaid 
program. 

 
The proposed effective date of the SPA is July 1, 2024. 
 
Your approval of this State Plan Amendment is requested.  If you have any questions or concerns, please 
contact me or Ashley Blango at 919-812-6145. 

This SPA will efit, called 
Tailored Care Management. With this notice, North Carolina is announcing that it will extend the $343.97 
temporary payment rate through December 31, 2024. The temporary payment rate for the period of 
January 1, 2025, through June 30, 2025, will remain at $294.86. The temporary rate increases reflect the 
level of effort required by providers, based on available data on provider time and effort to date, to 
implement the Tailored Care Management model. 
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